
Letter of Clarification on Medication 

Expiration Regulations 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

Address: [Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to clarify the regulations regarding medication 

expiration dates that may impact your practice. 

According to the [Relevant Authority/Organization], medications must be discarded on or after 

the expiration date listed on the packaging. It is crucial to adhere to these regulations to ensure 

patient safety and compliance with legal standards. 

Furthermore, expired medications should not be administered to patients, and proper disposal 

methods should be employed to prevent misuse or accidental ingestion. 

If you have any questions or need further clarification on this matter, please do not hesitate to 

reach out to me directly at [Your Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important issue. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


